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THE CITY OF

PUBLIC NOTICE

City of Camden - Tax Office
Hours of Operation & Payments
May 1 to June 22, 2020

New Jersey Governor Phil Murphy has declared a public health emergency
stemming from the novel coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic. Consistent
with Governor Phil Murphy’s order, the City of Camden has been observing
the practice of social distancing. This is necessary in order to limit the
spread of COVID-19 and protect the health of the public.

The City of Camden Tax Office will be open for in-person tax payments from
May 1st to May 11th, 2020 between the hours of 8:30 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.
The office will resume full operation during the period of May 12th to June
22nd, 2020 (Tax Sale Date) from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

We ask that only the taxpayer make the in-person payments. No more than
four individuals in total will be permitted into the tax office at one time.
Each person who enters the City Hall building will be required to wear a
facemask, must sign-in with building security, and will be subject to a
preventative forehead temperature scan upon entry. This practice is
consistent with all personnel who enter the City Hall building.

For more information contact the Tax Office: 856-757-7003 or visit:
https://www.ci.camden.nj.us/revenue-collections/

For updates on novel coronavirus (COVID-19) visit:

City of Camden at www.ci.camden.nj.us

Camden County at www.camdencounty.com

New Jersey COVID-19 Information Hub at www.covid19.nj.gov
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